
 

Ellington Primary School       7th November 2019  

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Operation Encompass – Monday 11th November 

As you know, our school is part of a project named ‘Operation Encompass the Next 

Steps’ which aims to form a part of a wider strategy to break the cycle of domestic abuse 

through education and support.  

Karen Kirkbride, our school liaison officer is in school on Monday 11th November to 

deliver a session to the Year 5 and 6 Children.  

Karen will also be available in the community lounge between 2.30pm and 3.30pm on 

Monday for any parents that would like to meet her. To ensure confidentiality, there will 

be access to the community lounger via the outer gate nearest to it.  

 

Shoe Box Appeal  

Please note we have been able to extend the deadline for the shoe box appeal. This 

means that all shoe boxes must be returned to school by tomorrow so that they can be 

collected to ensure that they are received by Christmas. 

 

PTA Meeting – Tuesday 12th November 2019 

There will be a PTA meeting held at school  on Tuesday 

12th November 2019 at 3.00pm. We are actively seeking 

new members to join the PTA and all parents/carers are 

welcome to attend.  

 

Children in Need – Friday 15th November 2019 

On Friday 15th November we will be doing our thing, raising money to change young, 

disadvantaged lives across the UK.  

The theme of the day is ‘The Big Morning Move’ which is sponsored by Joe Wicks. To get 

the whole school moving we will be taking part in a variety of sporting activities 

throughout the day, i.e. work outs and dances.  

Children can come to school in their sportswear on Friday 15th November and they are 

invited to bring in donations towards this fantastic charity if you would like them to. 

Yours sincerely  

Mr K. Vardy  
Headteacher  

THE PTA NEEDS YOU! 

YOUR TIME • YOUR HELP • 

YOUR SKILLS • YOUR IDEAS 

• YOUR ENTHUSIASM • 

YOUR SUGGESTIONS  

We need a new committee! 


